ANN ARBOR CITY NOTICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

The Ann Arbor City Council will conduct public hearings at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, December 2, 2019, in the City Hall Council Chamber, 2nd floor of the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Building, 301 E. Huron Street, for the purpose of hearing all persons interested in the following:

1. Ordinance to Amend Section 7.34 of Chapter 77 (Fees and Bonds Required) of the Code of the City of Ann Arbor (Ordinance No. ORD‑19‑39).
2. Resolution to Approve 212 S. State Street Site Plan and Development Agreement.
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Resolution to Approve 616 East Washington Planned Project Site Plan and Development Agreement, located at 616 East Washington Street.

Copies of the proposals are available for inspection in the Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office, 2nd floor, 301 E. Huron Street. Questions concerning the public hearing may be directed to the City Clerk's Office at (734) 794-6140.

Jacqueline Beaudry, Ann Arbor City Clerk
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